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Governor Headlines is a regular newsletter produced by Suffolk County Council’s Governor Services 

team to support you in your role as governors. 

The Governor Services Team can be contacted at: 

governance@suffolk.gov.uk 

Veronica Mwondela, Senior Governance Advisor – 01473 265987 

Lyndsay Cook, Governor Development Advisor – 01473 260163 
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A MESSAGE FROM 

SUFFOLK COUNTY 

COUNCIL’S 

GOVERNOR 

SERVICES TEAM 

Veronica Mwondela 

Senior Governance Advisor 

Lyndsay Cook 

Governor Development Advisor 

 

 

Sometimes it is hard to believe that it is that time of 

year when we bid farewell to another cohort of Year 

6 children as they transition to the big world of 

secondary school and prepare to welcome the very 

youngest in our community in Early Years 

Foundation Stage. Year 11 and Sixth Form students 

will also be leaving to pursue new ventures. We, of 

course, recognise that all the children in our schools 

are in transition mode – both challenging yet 

exciting for them. 

On behalf of us and the Education, Skills and 

Learning team, we just want to thank you for the 

tireless effort and the time you’ve put in over the 

year to ensure that Suffolk children become the best 

that they can be as they progress through their 

education.   

By the time you receive this, the General Election 

would have come and gone.  Whatever the 

outcome, we remain resolute in supporting the work 

that you do to ensure that Suffolk children’s 

outcomes are as good as the best outcomes 

nationally. 

As schools break for the summer holidays, we wish 

you and your loved ones a restful and enjoyable 

time, whatever you are doing, with, hopefully, 

wonderful weather.  

Thank you for all you do for the children of Suffolk. 
We are here to support governing boards in any 
way we can, and our contact details are below. 
  

Email:  governance@suffolk.gov.uk 

Tel: 01473 265987 or 01473 260163 
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Knowledge 

 

The 
 

Please find July’s edition of 

The Knowledge here. 

The Knowledge is a half-

termly briefing for governors 

and trustees, keeping you 

informed of the latest 

statutory updates. 

https://suffolklearning.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/2024-The-Knowledge-JULY-24.pdf

